
 
 

 

 

 

4 November 2019 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

In order to support your child in achieving their best at Little Ilford School, we have refreshed 
and refined the school's ‘Rules and Expectations for Behaviour’, which has been displayed 
on posters in all classrooms around the school from 28th October 2019. We have reminded 
students in assemblies of the importance of showing respect to all of the people in our 
school environment: teachers, support staff, midday supervisors, kitchen staff, office staff 
and site management staff alike. A smaller, black and white version has been stuck into your 
child's diary on page 11, but there is also a colour copy on the second page of this letter and 
one that can be accessed on the school website at this link: 
https://www.littleilford.newham.sch.uk/about-us/school-rules-and-expectations-of-students.  

Please help us support your child in doing the best they can by reading through it and 
discussing the school’s values with them: to have courage to do the right thing at all times, to 
be committed to their goals and to have compassion for all of those around us.  

As this is a slightly new change, there will be a consultation regarding the refreshed ‘Rules 
and Expectations for Behaviour’ in January 2020, after which staff, parents and students will 
have the opportunity to feed back any amendments to the new format, so if you or your child 
would like to offer any feedback please get in touch then.  

We thank you in advance for helping us support your child in making a positive contribution 
to our school environment.  

Yours faithfully 

 

 

Mr K Burke, Ms R Hamid 
Assistant Headteachers 
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